
Damon Danielz 

Broadwold Body Corporate 

42 Broadway Road 

The Wolds 

September 25, 2016 

Jason Lewis 

Spectrum Painters 

Dear Jason, 

The trustees and owners at Broadwold would like to thank you for the successful execution of the complex 

repainting project. 

Your team conducted themselves in a professional manner and despite the nature of the work, caused no 

disturbance to the occupants of our units.  The interaction you have with your suppliers and the supporting 

documentation generated as a result of this interaction made it easy for us to ensure that the unit owners 

knew that their money was well spent. 

Please feel free to use us as a reference for any future work.  We will gladly reco mmend you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Damon Danielz 

Chairman of the Broadwold Body Corporate 

0823932821 


